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Friday, 12th July 2024 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
As Year 2 are the overall class winners for attendance with 98.04% they will be rewarded with an in-
school reward.  
 
On Thursday 18th July, the children can come to school in their own clothes and will be having pizza, 
popcorn and a DVD afternoon.  
 
If your child has any allergies, can you please inform the office.  
 
Thank you for your support in ensuring that your child attends school every day.  
 
Kind Regards  
 
Mrs Statham  
Head of School  
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